
 

June 26, 2018 
 
Ms. Judy Matsui-Drury 
City of Sacramento 
915 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

Dear Ms. Judy Matsui-Drury: 

The Pocket-Greenhaven Community Association supports establishing the Del Rio Trail. 

The Del Rio Trail will provide important family friendly bike and recreation trails near our 

community.  This proposed 4.5 mile trail will become a nearby junction that offers local 

residents greater access to our city.  The trail connects to local schools, businesses as 

well as William Land & Bill Conlin Parks and the Sacramento Zoo. 

 

One of the core goals of the PGCA is the upkeep and expansion of parks and recreation 

spaces. The Del Rio Trail will provide opportunities for bikers, walkers and runners to 

have a safe and secure path for outdoor exercise. The Del Rio Trail would be an 

exciting new option for local residents to help live an active and healthy lifestyle. 

 

This project will be an amazing asset for many communities in our area.  We look 

forward to  working with SLPNA and the City on the  Del Rio Trail as an important part of 

expanding recreation and active transit infrastructure in our beautiful corner of the city. 

 

Sincerely, 

Will Cannady 
President, Pocket-Greenhaven Community Association. 

Protecting, promoting and informing an exceptional neighborhood. 
www.pocketgreenhaven.org 


